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On Monday 16th December we held our Annual Family Christmas Party. 

Santa Claus visited and handed out gifts to the children. The Christmas 

food included a Roast and Plum Pudding. We continued our tradition of 

collecting toiletries, socks etc. for homeless people. They will be 

distributed by past President, Brett Bedson.

District Conference 

2020

Bendigo 27-29 March

Information Video Link

Christmas Edition

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/
https://vimeo.com/340551358


President’s Report  President Mark Tognon

Monday 16th December 2019

Rotary Passport Club Charter

Saturday November 30th was the 

celebration and formal charter of the 

newest club in the District.

The tables stretched the length of the 

Donations in Kind aisle again as Rotarians 

and friends from across the District 

gathered to welcome the new members. 

Many Rotary leaders supported the new 

club including Past District Governors 

John King & Elaine, Jim Studebaker & 

Carol, Peter Frueh & Ann, District 

Governor Nominees Dale Hoy and Bruce 

Cameron from District 9810.  Grant and 

Jenny were ably assisted by Victoria 

Porter and Deb Sloggett in the organising 

of the day.

Above: Marina presented President Mark with a gift 

of toiletries for the homeless which will be overseen 

by Brett Bedson. It was Marina’s last Rotary meeting.



Other Reports

Packing Medical Equipment at Donations in Kind (DIK) Store - Thursday 9th January 

2020. 

Passport Club members and Keilor East Rotarians helped sort and pack supplies to 

accompany a team of vets heading to areas which have suffered damage during recent 

bushfires.

L to R: Front - Karen Clark, Jenny Foster, Jane 

Odgers, Marianne Potgieter and Yvonne Osborn. 

Rear: Retired Vet, Charles Foster who sourced 

supplies and equipment to go to wildlife rescuers 

and teams of volunteer vets.

Parking Assistance at Milleara 

Mall Prior to Christmas. Photos 

by Annie Webb. The Centre’s 

Management pay Keilor East 

Rotary for this valuable 

service.

Thank you to our 

fantastic volunteers.



Keilor East Rotary – Family Christmas Celebration – Monday 16th December 2019



Keilor East Rotary – Family Christmas Celebration   (continued)

Marina



Keilor East Rotary – Family Christmas Celebration   (continued)



Update: Marina has arrived in Brazil where she was met by her excited family. She will be 

spending the first week with her Grandmother in Rio before heading back to Nova 

Friburgo this weekend. She told us that she misses Australia already.

On Monday 23rd December 

Marina celebrated her 17th 

Birthday. Happy Birthday 

Marina. We hope you have 

enjoyed your year Down 

Under. Very best wishes for 

the future from all your 

friends at Keilor East Rotary.

Hi Everyone, 

Marina has been with us for almost a year. She will be departing January 13 @ 7am, so if any 

of you would like to see her off, you would need to be at the airport at 4am…….difficult time 

for most of us, so do not worry if you can’t be there.

Flight details are as follows: QF 408 This flight goes to Sydney first-but it is an international 

‘connected flight’, so we need to be at the airport 3 hours prior.

Regards

Athena Vass (Youth Director)



What’s Next?

Program Director  2019-2020  

Mark Tognon (assisted by

Annie Webb)

Our Club gratefully acknowledges the sponsorship we receive from the Keilor East Bendigo 

Community Bank and Smart Storage World to assist us in providing services to the Community.

Rotary Club of Keilor East meets on

6.30pm for 6.45pm at Keilor East RSL,

Hoffmans Rd, West Essendon

For Club Membership or Sponsorship information

Contact: Past President, Joe Albioli (0438133123)                                             

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org 

Rotary Thanksgivings

*We give thanks for our daily food. May Rotary friends and Rotary 

ways, help us to serve all our days.

* For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve, we 

give thanks.

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/


Upcoming 
Events



December and January Birthdays and Anniversaries

Birthdays

December   6: Steve Pennicott

December 10: Alison Perrottet

December 11: Liz Albioli

December 15: Emma Ebrahim

December 21: Howe Tan

December 29: Patrick Honeyborne

December 31: Vanda Mullen

January 1: Cherrie Osborn

January 9: Tricia Smith

January 17: John Cowl

January 25: Chris Rundell

January 27: Lou Gionfriddo

January 31: Raj Vytilingam

Wedding Anniversaries

December 8: Ian and Cathy Wright

December 9: Deb and John Akers

December 19: Peter and Rachel Tomlinson

January 6: Phil and Trish O’Brien

January 10: Vanda and Barry Mullen

January 20: Yvonne and Greg Osborn

Rotary Anniversaries

December 1: Steve Pennicott 1991

December  1: Brett Bedson 1993

December 13: Annie Webb 2013



Member News -
Vanda and Barry Mullen

We wish you a very

Happy 50th Wedding Anniversary 

January 10, 2020

Ginny Billson has sent us some more great photos from her trip to Japan. 

Above: Pagodas in autumn in Kyoto. Centre: Regular evening meal.

Sumo demonstration was very 

interesting with many subtleties 

explained.

Above: Me, my aunt Helen and a new 

friend Pam wearing kimonos and 

learning how they are donned.  

Really tight around the ribs.....

Yummy 

goods in the 

fish market.


